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From the President 

   Dear OA Family,

   Grateful, excited, and proud!   Each year I ask our student ambassadors to share 
   three words that describe themselves. I’m always amazed at how well three simple
   words can tell so much about who they are and how they will engage with others 
   throughout the year. These three words -grateful, excited, and proud - were the ones I
   chose to describe myself as I begin this new journey at OA.  

   I’m grateful for our students and their individual strengths, talents, and gi!s they
bring every day to OA.  I’m grateful for the dedicated and passionate teachers and sta" who go beyond 
every day to educate, support, challenge, and inspire our students to be the best they can be.  I’m grateful 
for the parents and families of OA for trusting and partnering with us every step of the way.  I’m grateful for 
the Sisters of St. Francis, the many friends, and supporters of OA for believing, sharing, and truly 
understanding the importance of our mission.  And, I’m grateful to all the OA alumni for taking the OA spirit 
into the world.  

I’m excited about the energy and enthusiasm of our OA community.  From the many volunteers at 
Freudenfest this summer to the cheering fans at our soccer and volleyball games, to the student 
ambassadors welcoming our visiting 8th grade classes, the OA spirit is strong!  The launching of our new 
grade-specific Go Beyond Blocks focused on music, service, leadership, college and career readiness, and 
life skills, our new culinary arts class, and the new STEM mural showcase the creative and innovative 
happenings this year at Oldenburg Academy. 

I’m proud to be a part of a community that embraces the school mo#o of “be Christ to others, and let 
others be Christ to you” - reminding us of the importance to live this value in our thoughts, words, and 
actions each and every day.  The overwhelming success of our “Volley for Hope” night this fall and the 
incredible number of our juniors and seniors who answered the call to be retreat leaders for the Freshmen 
class are reflective of living the gospel.  

I’m grateful to you for taking a few minutes to read through our fall magazine.  I hope you are excited about 
the news we shared and, most importantly, you are proud to be a part of the OA family.  Stay connected 
with us on our social media sites and remember you are always welcome to return home to visit our 
beautiful, vibrant campus!   

With a grateful heart,

Anne#e Hunger
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From the Principal 

This year’s Franciscan Catholic Value focus is on

 the dign!y of ea" pers#

   Greetings Twister Friends and Family!

   The fall of 2022 has brought about many changes to our school world at Oldenburg 
   Academy.  The two biggest changes are that we have a 7-period day now, increasing our
   contact minutes per class every period of every day, and we are starting school at 8:25
   am instead of 8:00 am.  Research shows that a later start is very beneficial for teengers,
   add to that the distance many of our students travel and that 25 minutes in the morning
   is very beneficial for many of them.  We have maintained our hybrid schedule; we have a
   traditional 7-period day on Monday, Tuesday, and Friday, and we have block days on 
Wednesday and Thursday.  These block days allow our students extended class time for labs, activities, and 
collaboration.  Each block day has 4 class periods; since we only have 7 class periods, that leaves us with one 
extra period every week, and thus the implementation of our Go Beyond Block.  

Our faculty and students have had an amazing start to the school year.  Our faculty is truy Going Beyond to 
make the educational experiences for our students impactful and unique.  We have started a Culinary Arts 
program, and every week our students are chopping, sauteing, stirring, or baking up something amazing. They 
have been on multiple local field trips, including visiting a commercial kitchen and the apple orchard.  The AP 
Environmental Science students visited a bird sanctuary, the Laurel Feeder Damn/start of the canal trail.  The 
student media class has been revamped and in addition to working on our yearbook, they have a weekly news 
video “Around the ‘Burg” that airs at school, and is posted on their Instagram site (@OA_Twister_Student_Media), 
and have a weekly news segment on WRBI.  We are in the process of creating a media studio in the basement for 
them to use as their production studio. In order to keep up with the ever-changing media world, the art program 
has new cameras, tables, and display boards. Our Seniors have filled out the Common App and are applying for 
colleges.  I look forward to hearing about their admissions and scholarship o"ers!  

It has been wonderful to welcome visitors back on our campus this year.  We have 15 students from St. Louis 
taking Biology on the OA campus with our students and sta" everyday.  St. Nicholas has been using our 
facilities for their youth volleyball league weekly.  All of the 8th grade students from the Batesville Deanery 
partner schools have spent a shadow day with our students on campus.  The 6th grade students from St. Mary’s 
Greensburg held their retreat on our campus.  The class of 1972 held their 50 year reunion, and Alumni 
Homecoming weekend was celebrated by many!  Our teachers have done an amazing job of reaching out to 
local community members to present to our students during the Go Beyond Block. (If you have any ideas of a 
skill you believe our students should learn, and are interested in presenting to a grade level of students, please 
reach out to the school o$ce; we would love to have you!) College Recruiters are back on campus on a regular 
basis.   We are looking forward to renewing Career Day, where our young alum will present to our current 
students.  All of our athletic contests have been open to all fans all year.  It is incredible that so many people are 
just now ge#ing to see our amazing Feldhaus for the first time.  Twister Tuesday’s are available for on-campus 
shadow days and our Open House is scheduled for Sunday, November 13.  Our campus is active, alive and super 
busy, and it has been such a blessing to be a small part of it all! Thank you for your continuous support for all of 
our students and sta", we appreciate you more than you will ever know!

Angela Parmer
Principal



2021-2022 Student Successes

ACADEMICS
1 Lilly Endowment Finalist
1 Indiana Academic All-Star 
1 National Merit Commended 
        Student
23 Graduates (44%) Earned Indiana College 

Core Technical Certificate through Ivy 
Tech Community College

5 Graduates Earned an Associate of Art
 Degree through Ivy Tech 
 Community College
48 of 52 Graduates are pursuing 
        post-secondary education 
3 Graduates are entering workforce 
1 Graduate entering the military
Class of 2022 earned $6 million in 
        college scholarships 
67% of graduates earned Indiana 
 Academic Honors Diplomas 
 (35 students)
2 Next Generation Hoosier Educator 

Scholars
2 students won the Archdiocese of 
 Indianapolis Serra Club Vocation 
         Essay Contest 
2 student earned top honors in Voice of 

Democracy Writing Competition 
3 students earned first place at 
        Maverick Challenge Local 
        Competition (business)
1 student earned first place in Mount St. 

Joseph University Writing Essay 
 Competition
85% AP Testing pass rate

COLLEGE-TO-CAREER 
READINESS PROGRAM

100% of seniors participated in a 
 semester-long internship and/or 

capstone project
31 di"erent partnering organization 
 participated in our internships 
4 students completed capstone projects 

Capstone Projects include:
 •  Murals- Virtue, Honor,   
 Education – World Languages  
 Hallway / Science Hallway
 •  Computer gaming program
 •  Chemistry/Physics 
 Inventory Report and Latin  
 Wikipedia
Teacher recognized as the Career
 Professional Development of Year
 Teacher for the State of Indiana. 

SPORTS
Semi-State Champions in Girls 
        Tennis – First Time in School 
       History
2022 Academic All-State Girls Tennis Team 
1 student advanced to Regionals in Girls
 Golf
2 students advanced to Regionals in 
 Track and Field
19 students named Academic 
         All-State 
1 student achieves 1000th career digs in 

Volleyball 
Boys Swimming Relay Team broke school 

record (1:43.78)
1 student advanced to Regionals in Girls 

Swimming
5 students signed to play collegiate sports

FINE ARTS
2 students artwork selected for Mount St. 

Joseph University 2021 Art Exhibition
5 students artwork showcased at 
 Thomas More University Art Exhibition
Regional Scholastic Art & Writing Awards: 

4 Gold Key, 2 Silver Key, 2 Honorable 
Mention 

National Scholastic Art Awards: 4 
          students’ artwork advanced with 1 

Gold Medal and 1 Silver Medal 
           winners.  Gold Medal’s art displayed 

in Carnegie Hall in New York.  
BAAC Young Artist Showcase Drama 
 –15 students

BAAC Young Artist Showcase Art
  – 15 students 
BAAC Young Artist Showcase Writing
  – 19 students
BAAC Young Artist Showcase 
        Instrumental and Voice – 3 students 
Regional Youth Artist Patriotic Award
  – 2 top awards

SERVICE
Launched weekly student-led Bible Study 

during REACH
Mass and March for Life – students 
        a#ended service and walk in 
        Indianapolis with Archbishop 
OA Day of Service – celebrated Earth Day
 with campus-wide cleaning and 
 service projects throughout the 
 Village of Oldenburg  
St. Louis Science Fair – OA student judges
6 seniors earned Centennial Service 

Awards for over 100 hours
          of service 
10 students commissioned as
        Extraordinary Ministers of Holy 
        Communion
Art students created 4 Easter candles for 

All Saints Parishes
Sophomore Retreat – Day of Service at 
 6 deanery parishes
30 students a#ended National 
        Catholic Youth Conference (NCYC)   
         in Indianapolis
15th Anniversary of Twice Blessed
          Resale Store – providing over 
          $300,000 in tuition assistance for 
          OA 
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One day a week, the students at Oldenburg Academy have 90 minutes of class time to truly Go Beyond.  The 
students are divided into grade level groups and spend this time focusing on a very important aspect of their 
lives beyond our everyday academic curriculum.  The Freshmen class is focusing on Music History and 
Appreciation. Students are learning to read and play music, as well as gaining a historical perspective on all 
genres of music.  The Sophomore class is focusing on Community Service and Leadership.  Being an integral part 
of the community in which you live is an important part of growing into successful adults. We want to show the 
students how they can make a di"erence, even at this point in their lives. Juniors and Seniors are focusing on 
the next steps in their lives.  From truly trying to figure out, “What do I want to be when I grow up?,” to learning 
how to make that happen, we are focusing on giving our students every opportunity to be ready for what’s next 
when they leave Oldenburg Academy.  The Go Beyond Blocks  are team-taught by three or four faculty members 
dedicated to creating a unique and innovative learning experience for all students. 

Going Beyond in Academics

Freshmen - Music History and Appreciation 
Our Freshmen Go Beyond Block is focused on introducing 
students to a wide range of instruments including  strings, 
woodwinds, brass, and piano!  Every freshman is learning an 
instrument with the intention of performing a concert at the 
end of the semester.  Students are also working on honing 
their singing skills; they started with the “Alma Mater” and are 
slowly working into other holiday music. Future plans include 
guest musicians, including the IU Jazz group, and workshop 
instructors.  Students are gaining a greater understanding 
and appreciation of music and the performing arts and, for 
many, it has ignited a new interest in music. 

On Thursdays, the sophomores volunteer at Twice Blessed 
during the Go Beyond Block days, organizing items and helping 
around the store. 
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Sophomores - Community Service and Leadership 
Our sophomore Go Beyond Block is focused on the 
importance of community service and involvement. 
Each week approximately ⅔  of the sophomore class 
helps at either Twice Blessed or with the Sisters 
of St. Francis. For those not out serving that week, 
students are working in small groups to create their 
own service projects that we will work to implement 
to allow them to raise money/donations for a cause 
of their choosing.  Guest speakers have presented to 
this group focusing on the value of volunteering your 
gi!s and sharing those gi!s with others. Students 
are experiencing first-hand the importance of giving 
back and what it means to be a servant leader.  

Juniors - College and Career Readiness
The Junior Go Beyond Block is focused on 
College, Career, and Planning. Students are 
given the opportunity to explore di"erent 
college majors and careers, along with 
learning the steps needed to achieve their 
desired paths a!er graduation. A combination 
of guest speakers, personality and academic 
assessment tools, college and university
counselor visits, and test prep skills, are part of 
the curriculum for our juniors, helping students 
gain a be#er understanding of how their 
interests, strengths, and personalities link up 
with di"erent colleges, trades, career options 
and post high school plans.  2007 Alum and Former teacher and Vice Principal of OA, 

Jonathan Maple, returned to speak to the Juniors about interview skills.

Seniors - Career and Life Readiness
For the Senior Go Beyond Block, students 
are taking the next steps in their college 
and career planning and focusing on college 
applications, scholarships, and participating 
in mock interviews.  Visiting college and 
university admission counselors along with 
representatives for the military have met 
with seniors and shared more insight into 
their programs. Guest speakers are 
scheduled throughout the year focusing on 
various careers. A second semester focus 
will be on everyday life skills like personal 
finance, cooking, or how to change a tire!



Environmental Studies
Mrs. Yane’s Environmental Studies class visited the 
Mary Gray Bird Sanctuary and the Whitewater Feeder 
Dam in Laurel.  The class is studying biodiversity and 
the sanctuary allowed them to see how undisturbed 
ecosystems foster much more biodiversity than the 
human impacted ones with which we are most 
familiar. They also collected samples at various sites 
to test water quality.

Freshman Retreat
The Freshman enjoyed a Retreat on September 30 at Oldenburg 
Academy. The theme was “My identity is in Christ; I am a child of 
God.” Father Danny Bedel celebrated Mass and shared a witness 
talk; he and Fr. Pondo also heard confessions. Brother Hayden 
Rodrigue from the Legionaries of Christ also joined us to share his 
witness talk. Additionally, Mrs. Angie Myers lead us in praise and 
worship. Close to 35 juniors and seniors assisted throughout the 
day by leading small groups, giving witness talks, and helping with 
activities. The retreat was a day of faith and fun. We ended the day 
by praying the Divine Mercy Chaplet at 3:00.
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Bringing the arts into STEM
The OA STEM department received 
a grant from the Batesville Area 
Arts Council (BAAC) to bring in an
artist to work with a few students
on a very exciting project! 
Students Jonah Short ‘24 (right), 
Alex Matacia ’24, and 
Madelyn Henry ‘23 have been 
working together with 
Elizabeth Schulte ’17 to create a 
new mural for the science hallway! 

Culinary Arts
Oldenburg Academy launched a Culinary Arts program this year 
for juniors and seniors.  The small class of 16 is designed to 
introduce students to some fundamentals of cooking, 
including the tools of the trade.  Students generally receive 
textbook instruction two days per week and hands-on time 
during the block day.  So far, they have also helped the Phi Beta 
Psi sorority make cheeseballs, traveled to the Villa Orchard for a 
tour, and made baked goods to sell at The Friendly Bean.  Other 
guests and field trips will be planned during the remainder of the 
school year.  The goal of the class is to help students acquire a 
practical skill before graduation.

The Culinary Arts class took a tour to Villa 
Orchard. They learned about apple varieties, and 
then selected apples for some cooking projects 
to work on before Fall Break. They also purchased 
a di"erent kind of watermelon to compare to a 
store-bought one!
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The athletic teams had a great Fall season!
The Boys Soccer Team finished the regular season 20th in 1A with a 11-8-1 record. They then 
continued on to the Sectional Tournament  and were named the Sectional champions! The Cross 
Country team had four runners advance to regionals, including Carter Walsman, Adam Dennis, 
Santiago Schu#e, and Maddie Ryan. The Girls Soccer team finished the regular season 10th in 1A 
with a 11-4-1 Record. The boys tennis team’s, Clay Eckstein, finished 10-4 at #1 singles. The
 Volleyball Team had 13 team wins. Additionally, senior, Caroline Jansing, made her 1,000th career 
dig and senior, Ellee Bruns, made her 100th career block.

Going Beyond in Athletics



Volley for Hope
Thank you to all who donated to the Volley for 
Hope fundraiser in honor of Noah Haessig. The 
grand total raised for Noah was $1785, in addition 
to $100 in gi! cards to Kroger along with the two 
gi! card basket winners who donated their 
winning baskets totaling $430 back to Noah. The 
family said they are so appreciative of the 
outpouring of support!
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NHS INDUCTIONS
The OA Community celebrated and honored the newly
inducted members of the National Honor Society. 

Congratulations to the following Senior and Junior students. 
We are so proud of you!

Seniors:
Marissa Eckstein and Yihan Yang

Juniors: 
Jacob Cornelius, Amelia Crawford, Lily Dennis, 
Thaddeus Eaglin, Ma#hew Hesselbrock, Rachel Lamping, 
Sara Lamping, Kloie Lehman, Thomas Lohmueller, 
Angus Lonergan, Kenlee Martin, Connor Miles, Carson Phillips, 
Lauren Richards, Gracie Ripperger, Mary Ryan, Lillian Schebler, 
Alexandrite Simmonds, Evelyn Vanderpohl, Sadie Wachsmann, 
Claire Walke, and Kate Weber

Going Beyond in Student life

Aurora Farmers Fair
Seniors, Jacob Ho" and Marissa 
Eckstein, participated in the 113th 
Aurora Farmers Fair King and Queen 
Contest. Jacob Ho" was chosen as King! 
Thank you and congratulations to both 
students for representing OA.
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Seniors, Avery Hammerle and 
Luke Meyer, participated in 
the Versailles Pumpkin Show 
on September 21. 

Congratulations to Avery, as 
she was crowned the 
Versailles Pumpkin Show 
Queen! Avery presided over 
the parade and received a 
$500 scholarship from the 
Versailles Lions Club in 
addition to a $1000 
scholarship to Ivy Tech.

Junior Induction
On September 14th, OA students, faculty, sta", and 
community gathered together to celebrate the Junior 
Induction ceremony. The Junior students received a 
medal and were formally welcomed into their role as 
upperclassmen with the responsibility of being positive 
influencers and leaders of Oldenburg Academy.  

Versailles Pumpkin Show

College Board Awards
Twelve OA students were awarded the National Rural 
and Small Town Award through the College Board 
National Recognition Program! 

Students are eligible for the program awards if they have 
a GPA of 3.5 or higher and have excelled on the PSAT/
NMSQT or PSAT 10, or earned a score of 3 or higher on 
two or more AP Exams. These programs help students 
from underrepresented backgrounds stand out to 
colleges during admissions.

Congratulations to these students on their hard work! 

Le" to right, top row: 
Samuel Hollis ‘23, Eric Williamson ‘23, Avery Hammerle ‘23, Luke Meyer ‘23, 
Ellena Bruns ‘23, Mary Ryan ‘24, Thomas Lohmueller ‘24
Le" to right, bo#om row: 
Mary Hunter ‘23, Erin Po#schmidt ‘23, Clare Van Meter ‘23, Madelyn Henry ‘23, 
and Kloie Lehman ‘24
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shadow day visits
This fall we were excited to 
welcome 8th grade students 
from our five partner Catholic 
middle schools – St. Louis, 
St. Mary, St. Michael, 
St. Lawrence, and St. Nicholas – 
for a shadow day visit to campus! 
During September and October, 
115 students visited our campus 
and spent the day ‘shadowing’ 
with an OA student, a#ending 
classes, meeting teachers and 
students, and seeing firsthand all 
the ways they can ‘go beyond’ at 
OA!  Shadow day opportunities 
continue throughout the year on 
Twister Tuesdays. 

st. louis students join oa 
biology 1 class
This year we created a partnership with St. Louis School to 
provide Biology I to 14 of their 8th grade students. The 8th 
grade students are transported each day via our OA mini 
bus from St. Louis to join our Biology I classes. We are 
excited about this combined learning experience! 



Twister Tuesdays
Any 8th grade student interested in learning more about Oldenburg Academy is  invited to come for a ‘shadow 
day’ visit on a Twister Tuesday during the school year.  Visiting students will be partnered with an OA student 
who will serve as their host during their visit to campus. Visiting students will a#end classes, meet teachers 
and students, and see first-hand how they can Go Beyond at OA! 

Visiting students will begin their visit in the main lobby at 8:30 AM and will conclude at 3 PM.  Lunch will be 
provided in the Twister Cafe. 

Open House
Sunday, November 13, 2022 | 1:00 PM - 3:00 PM

All are welcome to visit during our Open House to tour our beautiful campus, meet our dedicated faculty and 
sta", engage with current students and families and learn about all the ways you can Go Beyond at OA!

Placement Test and Parent Meeting
Saturday, December 3, 2022 | 8:30 AM – 11:30 AM

The Placement Test is required for consideration of all OA Freshman Scholarships. 
The test is a 3-hour exam beginning at 8:30 AM. All supplies will be provided for 
the test. Pre-registration is required.

A parent meeting will be held in the OA Feldhaus during the Placement Test date. 
Topics include academic curriculum, athletics, fine arts, campus ministry, financial aid, and scholarships.

Admissions Events
Class of 2027
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Alumni Homecoming 
On Saturday, October 8, we celebrated the annual OA/ICA 
Alumni Homecoming. This was the first time since 2019 we were 
allowed to gather in the Sister’s Chapel to celebrate Mass led by 
our friend, Fr. Bill Verbryke, SJ, from Cincinnati. The day honored 
three alumni and one outstanding educator. Chris Werner ‘05 
received the Exceptional Arts Award for his impressive career in 
the music industry. He currently serves as a product manager at 
UK-based label Ninja Tune in Los Angeles. Kris Wampler received 
the Virtue, Honor, Education Award recognizing her dedication to 
music education across the tri-state for over 45 years, including 
20 years at Oldenburg Academy. Tina Caldwell ‘80 and Nita Mauer 
‘82 were awarded the Distinguished Alumni Award for their 
tireless e"orts in organizing and facilitating the Holly Bruns 
Memorial Scholarship which has added over $112,000 to the 
endowment fund corpus of $25,000, enabling almost $90,000 
in scholarships to be awarded to worthy students over the last 
decade. 
Lots of smiles and hugs were shared as alumni reconnected with 
old friends swapping stories while revisiting the Academic 
building, Auditorium and ICA Hall (Residents building). For many 
it was the first time to see OA’s new Feldhaus. We are so glad so 
many alumni could join us for such a beautiful day and are looking 
forward to next year’s homecoming!
The 2023 Alumni Homecoming is scheduled for October 14th. We 
would love to have more alumni join to celebrate Homecoming 
-especially the younger classes. We would love ideas and 
feedback in regard to how we can encourage more alumni to 
come back to visit! 

Oldenburg Academy
of the immaculate conception

Alumni Association 

Newly appointed OA school president, Anne#e Hunger, 
shares a few stories with Kris Wampler, Connie Deardorf 
(past OA Principal), and Janey Stephens (past OA teacher).

Sr. Ruth Mary Forthofer ‘51 rarely misses an OA 
Homecoming and this year was no exception. 
She graciously led us in prayer before enjoying the 
wonderful lunch our friends at Izzy’s provided for us.

OA graduate, Chris Werner ‘05, flew in all the way from 
Los Angeles  for the day to receive the 2022  OA Alumni 
Exceptional Arts award.  Here he is sharing a story during 
his acceptance speech.

Kris Wampler is all smiles as she receives the 2022 OA Alumni Virtue, Honor, 
Education Award in the Sister’s Chapel.



In loving memory...
Sr. Dominica Doyle OSF ‘43

Jane Spencer Kersey ‘45

Rita Mae Lunsford Gramman ‘46

Mary Ann Boehmer Springmier ‘49

Mary Ann Kallage Frey ‘49

Sr. Therese Tacke# OSF ‘49

Sr. Mary Therese Raubuch O.Carm ‘50

Sr. Dolores Meyer OSF ‘51

Elaine Mehring Jacobs ‘53

Carol Johnson Firsich ‘54

Sr. Elna Stemann OSF ‘55

Mildred Buening Busch ‘58

Virginia Faust Werner ‘58

Barbara Brown Marsh ‘59

Doris Ann Gutzwiller Schipper ‘60

Dorothy Schoe#elko#e ‘60

Elizabeth A. Baker Gigrich ‘61

JoAnn Murtaugh Hartman ‘61

Sr. Kathleen Mulso OSF ‘65

Janice Laugle May ‘81

oldenburg academy of the 
immaculate conception 
alumni association

The OA Alumni Board and Trustees still standing and smiling a!er a fun filled 
weekend with OA Alumni friends.
Pictured are Trustees, Bertie Hartman Schmidt ‘64, Elaine Lunsford 
Amberger ‘65, Liz Hartman Stenger ‘71, Vice-President, Do#ie Fuchs Hautman ‘69, 
President, Helen Bailey ‘71, and Secretary, Rose VanKirk Spaeth ‘75.

 We would love to stay connected!
Update your address, phone, and email as you continue to 
make changes in your lives so we can quickly contact you 
when necessary.

Send your updated contact information to 
dlamping@oldenburgacademy.org

Nita Mauer ‘82 and Tina Caldwell ‘80 receive the Distinguished Alumni Award.
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Mark your calendars!

November 5, 2022 
OASIS Hog Roast
November 13, 2022 
Open House
November 23 - 25, 2022 
!anksgiving Break 
December 3, 2022
Holidays Under the Spires
December 3, 2022 
Placement Test

December 4, 2022 
A Wicked Christmas Carol Musical
December 8, 2022 
Feast of Immaculate Conception Mass
December 11, 2022 
OA Christmas Concert
December 17, 2022
ABA Hall of Fame Inductions
December 19-20, 2022 
Final Exams 

December 21 - January 3, 2023 
Christmas Break 
February 2, 2023 
Catholic Schools Week Mass
February 4, 2023 
Class of 2027 Registration
February 25, 2023 
Dinner Auction
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“Be who you are and be that well!” ~St. Francis de Sales
 
What a privilege it is to be a part of creating the foundation for young men and women to live their best version 
of themselves.
Partner with us by giving to The Academy Fund!  Together, we can impact the lives of our students today and 
into the future!  

Make an online donation by scanning the QR code, donate through a gi! of check, cash, or credit/debit card (envelope provided).
For more information, visit h"ps://www.oldenburgacademy.org/giving-at-oa#academy

Oldenburg Academy
of the immaculate conception

1 twister circle, po box 200, oldenburg indiana 47036
www.oldenburgacademy.org | 812.934.4440
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